
 

 

Town of Goshen 

Board of Selectmen 

Minutes of Meeting 

June 12, 2017 

 

Present:  Bob Bell, Doug O’Clair, William “Chip” Ball, Chief Peterson, Sandy Sonnichsen, Bea 

Jillett, Jan Parmalee, Officer Lamson, Gary Dennis,  Chief Anderson, Cindy Rouillard 

The meeting came to order at 6:30 p.m. 

• Check reports were reviewed and signed. 

• Sandy handed out pictures of similar problem as Goshen with the river banks in 

other areas.  The River beside the Grange has been washing out the wall.  Rock and 

rift, raft only moves the problem down river. Natural vegetation works better.  

Willow trees were planted unfortunately the men from the county farm weed 

wacked some of the trees not knowing they were planted.    Too late to replant 

willows.  Other trees can also be planted.  Other options were discussed. 

•  Bob handed out draft ordinances 

1. Parking Permit 

2. Goshen Parking 

3. Recreation Area 

 

Bob stated there are problems at the Goshen Ocean with drugs, parking, people 

going in when closed.  Chief Andersen stated 60% of Goshen’s arrest was related to 

Goshen Ocean.  The ordinances will be revised and at the next selectmen’s meeting.  

When the board approves the changes a public hearing will be held for public input.   

• Doug made a motion to go into executive session to discuss personnel issues, Chip 

seconded the motion.  8:00 – 8:15 

The meeting adjourned at 8:20 p.m. 


